Town Board Meeting
October 8, 2012, 5:30 p.m.
Bradley Town Hall

Supervisor Bill Jelinek called the meeting to order in the absence of the Chair, Kevin Koth. Supervisors
Eisenman, Jelinek and Hilgendorf were present.

Koth arrives at 5:45 and continued with the meeting.

Mary Czaja candidate for the 35yh District Assembly spoke on her qualification for the position.

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $69,530.15;
Equipment Fund - $189,766.66; General Savings Account - $25,379.60; Checking Account -
$176,075.34; Cemetery Fund - $19,755.44; Playground Fund - $15,400.00; Greenwood Cemetery -
$100,000.00 CD, and Greenwood Beautification - $12,170.83 CD.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes for the September 10th Board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.
Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve payment of vouchers #4951 through #5000. Motion passed 4-0.

There were no license applications or correspondence.

Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the cost of the Market Drive three day seminar and the room fees for the
assessor. Motion passed 4-0

With board approval three items (#15, 16 and 17) were moved up on the agenda.

Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve an additional $50.00 to the price of a burial if the grave is sodded instead of
seeded. Motion passed 4-0.

Jelinek/Eisenman to approve $50.00 of the price of a cremains burial to go to Four Seasons Home Owner
Services for the opening and closing.

The Nokomis ATV Club asked that the entire Tannery Road be opened to travel. Chairman Koth noted
the fact that there are no shoulders on that portion of road that it is heavily traveled, and does not lead to
another trail. He has safety concerns about opening the entire road. It will be put on the November
agenda so that residents in the area can have input on opening it. Milky Road and Green Box Road will
also be put on the agenda.

The recycling weights were discussed. Jelinek will be contacting Veolia.

Koth/Eisenman to approve the request by Patricia Vanderweerd for a minor subdivision. Motion passed 4-
0.

Harry Gladwin will contact Lincoln County Zoning for possible violations of the CUP for Back Road Auto.
Byron Lange reported that Red Pine Road has been grubbed, the shoulders are finished and the culverts
in. He is waiting for DNR permits for Kings Dam Road and Tomahawk River Road. Stumps have been
removed on Tomahawk River Road. The dump will be graveled to alleviate the water problem.

Jelinek said that Northwood Landscaping found a leak in the pond at Greenwood Cemetery, possibly in
the cascade area. They will have to wait until spring to check further. Arnott Trucking will gravel and
smooth the cemetery roads and grub for the scattering garden. When the cemetery ordinance is
approved, the board will have to re-write the rules.

The budget meeting will be held November 12" prior to the board meeting.

Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



